
 

LPE/SMO/FootballAcademyAwards 

 
23rd May 2024 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
 
 

Football Academy – West Bromwich Albion FC – Playoff Final Awards   
 

An Experience Day for our academy players has been awarded as a result of the academy winning the EFL 

League, to Wembley Stadium on Sunday 26th May 2024. The purpose of this trip is to reward students 
for their performances in the EFL league and the below itinerary has been put in place for them to enjoy. 

 

08.00am Meet at Corley Services 

12-12:30pm  Arrival at Wembley Stadium  

12:30pm  Food served in Hospitality Suite 

13:00pm  Awards given out 

14:30pm Awards concluded 

15:00pm - kick off Leeds V Southampton – Playoff Final  

16:45-17:00pm Game finish unless ET and Pens 

17:30/18:00pm Approx. leave Wembley stadium  

19.45pm Arrive back at Corley Services for collection  

 
Students will travel by Coach departing from Corley Services at 8.15am and will return to the same pick up 

point around 19.45pm. Alternatively, should students wish to make their own way to and from Wembley using 

their own transport, you will be required to accept full responsibility for this and any costs incurred. Students 
will be required to wear smart casual dress code with no club colours. 

 
WBA Academy coaches will be accompanying students on the trip and there will be no cost to students as this 
is part of their reward.   

 
Further details to be aware of are: 

 

• No WBA Club Colours at all.  

• The boys are not allowed to drink any alcohol on the day. Even if they are 18.  

• They must have their phones on them at all times to be contacted by WBA staff if needed.  

• Any medical information we need to know about or medication they need to let us know i.e. nut 

allergies and epi pens/diabetes etc.  
 

The main contact for the day is Sam Whitmore Head of WBA Foundation and can be reached on 

07984651806.  
 

Please complete the MS form contained in the link below to give permission for your child to attend. 
If there is anyone misbehaving on the trip they will not be permitted to any future WBA sessions. Additionally, 
the completed consent from yourself agrees that the school reserves the right to send your child home at 

your expense if your child jeopardizes their own safety, the safety of others or the good name of the school. 

Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please contact Mr Petch. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/z8CBz0Zrhc      
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 

Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/z8CBz0Zrhc

